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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1095 allows the court to prohibit the defendant from entering, visiting or residing within the 

judicial district in which the defendant was convicted until after completion of his or her 

sentence.  The court is to ensure the defendant has access to services or programs which the 

defendant is required to participate as a condition of probation.  When seeking to enter the 

prohibited judicial district for personal business not related to his or her criminal case, the 

defendant shall be required to obtain approval by the court. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1095, as introduced, provides that a court may prohibit a defendant from entering, visiting or 

residing within the judicial district in which the defendant was convicted until after completion 

of the defendant’s sentence. 

 

The measure expands the judgement and sentence powers of courts, but does not mandate any 

new expenditures or create new revenues. The exact impact is under review, but an overall 

impact to the state is unlikely. 

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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